Nareka Jacques

From:

Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 5:50 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Cc: Mayor Ryan Windsor; Chris Graham; Zeb King; Gordon Newton; Niall Paltiel; Sarah

Riddell; Bob Thompson

Subject: Community Plan

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

I would just like to add a few suggestions / requests to the Community Plan.

We could do with a few Foot Paths/ Side Walks in Brentwood Bay, particularly where we live, along West Saanich Road from Keating Cross Road into the Village. It can be scary, walking along that road when there is traffic.

How about a couple of Benches outside the Senior Centre / Library building, people often wait there for transportation.

The last one is just a suggestion, why doesn't the Council buy the Land which is for sale next to Stelly's School? It could be a Park, Playground, Community Garden, I understand that you already have bought a small part of that land.

With Regards,

Barbara Litton.

Kersey Road

"The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you."